
Susan Pollard 
 

I am writing as a concerned resident to urge you to take steps to protect our waterways and possible
flooding of our homes from sand mines. Please protect us from discharge of sediment-laden water,
pit capture (when a river starts flowing through a mine) and periodic flooding. There are
recommendations from the APO BMP List Proposal. Greater setback of mines from rivers could
solve these problems. Please take steps to keep pollution out of our waterways. Thank you for your
consideration.


